Paul Jones

From: Louise Watkinson
Sent: 06 August 2013 17:17
To: Paul Jones

Subject: One Love Festival

Hi Paul

Please find below the details of my objection to the TEN for the One Love Festival

We object to this TEN's on the ground of high possiblity of causing a statutory nuisance to adjacent residents in Aveley
Road.

The proximity of the houses is too close for any mitigation to be adequate beyond 1am.
It will move the time where residents will have quiet from between 2-2.30 am to 4-4.30 am.

The serving of alcohol and provision of music/entertainment for 300 people will produce both music and people noise.
At this time of night it will carry further due to lower background levels of noise.

We have received complaints from these residents regarding both previous music events and flights from the airfield
hence it will more than likely produce further complaints.

Let me know if you require further info/evidence.

thanks

Louise

Louise Watkinson | Environmental Protection Specialist | Public Protection

London Borough of Havering, Mercury House, Mercury Gardens, Romford, Essex, RM1 3RX
t: 01708 432771 | m: 07949 107991



